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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On behalf of the IEEE, we are confirming that you will be attending the IEEE / CVF Conference 
on Computer Vision and Pattern Recognition 2019 (CVPR 2019). The conference will be held at the 
Long Beach Convention Center, in Long Beach, CA from June 16- 20. The website for the 
conference is http://cvpr2019.thecvf.com/. 
 
We are pleased that you plan on attending in order to present your accepted paper at the meeting: 
“Context-aware Spatio-recurrent Curvilinear Structure Segmentation”. 
 
We have received your 2019 IEEE  / CVF CVPR registration form along with payment, and thank 
you for your interest in participating in our conference. 
 
The IEEE is an educational, non-profit organization, and is the world’s largest and oldest 
professional association of computer scientists and engineers. All accepted papers will be published 
in IEEE XPLORE. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at nicole@ctocevents.com 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Nicole Finn  
Registration Chair 
nicole@ctocevents.com 
 


